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This file contains the following documents in the order listed: 
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2) CMS 179 Form/Summary Form (with 179-like data)
3) Approved SPA Pages



DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Center for Medicaid & CHIP Services 
233 North Michigan Ave., Suite 600 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 

Financial Management Group 

Janet Mann 
Deputy Secretary and Medicaid Director 
Arkansas Department of Human Services 
112 West 8th Street, Slot S401 
Little Rock, AR 72201-4608 

RE:  TN 24-0006 

Dear Director Mann: 

We have reviewed the proposed Arkansas State Plan Amendment (SPA) to Attachment 4.19-B, AR 
24-0006, which was submitted to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) on February 
6, 2024. This plan amendment proposes to reimburse for Continuous Glucose Monitors (CGM), and 
related Diabetic Supplies at Wholesale Acquisition Cost (WAC) plus the applicable professional 
dispensing fee. 

Based upon the information provided by the State, we have approved the amendment with an 
effective date of April 1, 2024.  We are enclosing the approved CMS-179 and a copy of the new 
state plan pages. 

If you have any additional questions or need further assistance, please contact Robert Bromwell at 
410-786-5914 or Robert.bromwell@cms.hhs.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Todd McMillion 
Director 
Division of Reimbursement Review 

Enclosures 

March 19, 2024

      

      








